



As can be seen in these photographs, we've had a great November and we have truly managed to create a bumper December program of events for you all this year, in the lead up to Christmas and New Year too. We have so many musical acts coming to see us this month, we have Mel on the piano, we have Morwenna

& Bou coming to play harp and flute, we have Sebi coming to play piano for us each week, we have Mindsong, we have the Horsley School children, (who will be coming on the 15th to help us make Christmas decorations and sing for us), we have a duo called Moonlighting, coming to play guitar and violin, we have the children of Saint Joseph school, coming to sing for us, we have the silver band coming to play for us, and the Bell Ringers will pay us a visit; and finally we have a trip out to Tetbury Goods Shed to listen to the Stroud string ensemble ... so hopefully something for everyone! Oh and I forgot to mention, that on the 28th between Christmas and New Year, I will bring my saxophone to play for you and do a seasonal singalong with my guitar which I hope you will all join me for? Of course, not to be missed, we have a pantomime for you, on Saturday 9th, which is going to be really good fun, it's a visiting production of Jack and the

Beanstalk, and apparently there is a floating part to play..... Daisy the cow! Lastly, due to popular demand after their last talk, we will be able to enjoy another piece of local history about the Nailsworth Boys Club by Jane and Paul, so a real variety of things all told. I do so hope you have a very enjoyable month, and I know all the staff would like to join me in wishing you **all** a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year In

